
Cold Spring Harbor Laboratory
P.O.Box190,ColdSpringHacbor,NewYork 11724(516)692-6660

March 10, 1980

Dr. Waclaw Szbalski
McArdle Laboratory

for Cancer Research
University of Wisconsin

Madison, Wisconsin 53706

Dear Waclaw:

Of course I am in favor of ending all regula-
tions, since even in their minor form they are a

nasty nuisance with regards to grants, etc. I
suspect, however, that you should best also get
some fifteen to twenty prominent names, of which

I would gladly join to sponsor the proposal.

With best regards,

J. D. Watson

Director

JDW/mh


